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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday, 7th February 

2025, Number Day 2025 | NSPCC 

 

Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents about tomorrow. The NSPCC need our 

support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services such as Childline – 

the helpline that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern. On 

average, a child contacts Childline every 25 seconds.  

 

On Friday, 7th February 2025, we are inviting your child to ‘dress up for digits’ to support the work 

that the NSPCC does. Pupils can wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, netball shirt, 

stick numbers to clothing), or get even more creative by dressing in a maths or number theme. 

Additionally, we would like to raise some money to support the charity and ask, if you are able, to make 

a voluntary donation of £1. All money raised will support the ongoing work that the charity does for 

children and their families across the United Kingdom. We want all pupils to enjoy the day and if they do 

not wish to dress up or come in their own clothes then they can come to school in their usual school 

uniform.  

 

Additionally, the Junior Leadership Team will be selling jars of our John Clifford School Honey. This will 

be available to purchase at the beginning and end 

of the school day on the playground.  

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Miss C Joynes 

 

Maths Lead 

mailto:office@johnclifford.school
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number-day/

